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Bid for new airport development fund
support
Plymouth is pitching for support from a new fund which is being set up to guide future airport
development.

The Council has submitted a bid to the Air�eld Development Advisory Fund to get a clear picture of
what level of investment would be needed to reopen the airport for commercial passenger services.

The advisory fund is managed by the Department for Transport and the Civil Aviation Authority and
administered by ICF, a global consulting and digital services provider. The advice available includes
planning and conservation policy, accountancy, business model development, marketing strategy
and innovation.

Council leader Tudor Evans OBE said:  “This new fund is just a month old but it has been set up
speci�cally to o�er advice. We said we would explore any options, ideas and opportunities which
come our way and that’s what we are doing.

“We’ve all seen the aviation industry change dramatically over the last year and who knows what
direction it will take.”

The Council has appointed a specialist aviation consultant to proactively approach potential
operators to assess the market appetite for a private sector solution - in line with the �ve tests set
out by the Council.

It is also continuing discussions with the Sutton Harbour Group who lease the site via a wholly
owned subsidiary known as Plymouth City Airport Ltd.
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